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Good afternoon and Happy Monday!

This is just a friendly reminder of the rapidly approaching deadline for the 2024 Congressional App Challenge. Please share with any middle and high school
students in the NC-14 Congressional District that you think may be interested. Even if a student or team of students applied last year, they may reapply this year.
You may also know of students who may have participated in a summer coding camp or program who may be interested.

Attached you will find additional information that may be helpful. Please also feel free to contact me if you have questions. Thank you for sharing this
information as you deem appropriate.

Kind regards,

Wilhelmenia

Wilhelmenia I. Rembert

Senior District Advisor

U. S. Representative Jeff Jackson (NC-14)
Phone: 202.225.5634

Wilhelmenia.Rembert@mail.house.gov

https://jeffjackson.house.gov/

CONGRESSMAN

~ é 14TH DISTRICT OF NORTH CAROLINA
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